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Mission Statement:  

To Love and to Lead 
 

The Mission of Heritage United Methodist Church 

is to Love God and people passionately and to Lead 

people into a passionate relationship with Jesus Christ. 

In Hospital: 

Sammye Gilbert (St. Vincent’s in LR) 
 

At Home:  

Carolyn Bradford, Karen Dove, Jeanette 

Gardner, Claudine Keller, Bill Kelton, 

Gary Powell, Gene Short, Steve 

Stapleton, Dorinda Stewart, Maria 

Sullivan, Danielle Symonds, Bill Thomas, 

Connie Warren 
 

Assisted Living:   

Mary Coble (Crawford H&R) 

Mary Dempsey (Ashton Place) 

Lavita Middleton (Greenwood Retirement Center) 

Doris Ricks (VB H&R) 

Therese Zolk (Valley Springs H&R) 
 

In Thanksgiving:   

Danny and Donisha Turner in the birth of 

their grandson, Jack Henry.  Proud parents are 

John and Nancy.  Baby brother to James and 

Evelyn.  
 

In Sympathy:   

Rachel Scott and Family in the death of her 

grandmother, Birdie Hudson. 
 

Melanie Agent and Family in the death of 

her sister, Jennifer Hamilton. 
 

Family and Friends of our beloved, Anna 

Mae Edwards.   
 

Brad Martin and Family in the death of his 

uncle, Mike Martin. 
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From Your Pastor’s Heart …  
5, 4, 3, 2, 1, RELAUNCH Your Life!  RELAUNCH HERITAGE CHURCH 
 

Join us for our RELAUNCH CELEBRATION THIS SUNDAY!  It is a great time to Re:Launch Your life!  It is a great 

time for us as we Re:Launch Heritage Church and unveil a new website, vision statement, mission statement, 

core values, core beliefs, and social media engagement strategy.  We RE:LAUNCH Sunday with our vision 

statement.  

What is YOUR vision statement?  What is your WHY?  Why are you here?  Why do you do what you do? New 

York Times best selling author, Simon Sinek, says we all need to start with our WHY?  We are going to explore 

that Sunday in our message and in some of our Life Groups and Sunday Schools ȣȢ  

In Ephesians 1:22-23 in the Message translation, the Apostle Paul says, Ȱ!Ô ÔÈÅ ÃÅÎÔÅÒ ÏÆ ÁÌÌ ÔÈÉÓ (the 

Universe), #ÈÒÉÓÔ ÒÕÌÅÓ ÔÈÅ ÃÈÕÒÃÈȢ 4ÈÅ ÃÈÕÒÃÈȟ ÙÏÕ ÓÅÅȟ ÉÓ ÎÏÔ ÐÅÒÉÐÈÅÒÁÌ ÔÏ ÔÈÅ ×ÏÒÌÄȠ ÔÈÅ ×ÏÒÌÄ ÉÓ ÐÅÒÉÐÈÅÒÁÌ 

ÔÏ ÔÈÅ ÃÈÕÒÃÈȢ 4ÈÅ ÃÈÕÒÃÈ ÉÓ #ÈÒÉÓÔȭÓ ÂÏÄÙȟ ÉÎ ×ÈÉÃÈ ÈÅ ÓÐÅÁËÓ ÁÎÄ ÁÃÔÓȟ ÂÙ ×ÈÉÃÈ ÈÅ УÉÌÌÓ ÅÖÅÒÙÔÈÉÎÇ ×ÉÔÈ ÈÉÓ 

ÐÒÅÓÅÎÃÅȢȱ 

So why has Jesus called out and created the Church?  And why has He put you and me here, in Heritage Church, 

in the Western Arkansas/Eastern Oklahoma River Valley in 2019?    ȣ Letȭs explore these questions together 

Sunday as we RELAUNCH our life together in Jesus!  It is going to be an amazing year of victories and miracles. 
 

Ready for blast off! 

Wes 

HERITAGE Theme verse for 2019 Isaiah 9:3 Ȱ9ÏÕ ÈÁÖÅ ÍÕÌÔÉÐÌÉÅÄ ÔÈÅ ÐÅÏÐÌÅȠ 9ÏÕ ÈÁÖÅ ÉÎÃÒÅÁÓÅÄ ÔÈÅÉÒ 

ÊÏÙȦ  4ÈÅÙ ÒÅÊÏÉÃÅ ÂÅÆÏÒÅ 9ÏÕ ÁÓ ×ÉÔÈ ÊÕÂÉÌÁÔÉÏÎ ÁÔ ÔÈÅ ÈÁÒÖÅÓÔ--ÁÓ ÔÈÏÓÅ ×ÈÏ ÄÁÎÃÅ ÁÎÄ ÓÈÏÕÔ ÉÎ ÔÒÉÕÍÐÈ ÁÓ ÔÈÅÙ 

ÄÉÓÔÒÉÂÕÔÅ ÔÈÅ ÓÐÏÉÌÓ ÏÆ ÖÉÃÔÏÒÙȢȱ   



MEMORIALS  
In memory of Tonya McGowan) by:  

 Bruce and Janet Johnson (BF) 

In memory of JENNELL DOVE by:  

 Eleanor Saulys (BF) 

In memory of ANNA MAE 

EDWARDS by:    

 Bill and Debbie Thomas (YM) 

BF– Building Fund  YM - Youth Ministry 

NEW TO HERITAGE? 
Join us for the Newcomers’ Dinner 

Thursday, January 17th at 6 pm at 

the Kneeland’s. Contact Becki at 

bkneeland@heritage.church to 

reserve your spot. 

BAPTISM SUNDAY 

If you are interested in being   

baptized at church Sunday, January 

20th, please contact the church 

office at 474-6424. 

YOUTH (grades 6th-12th) 

For upcoming activities, pick up the 

monthly calendar by the youth 

office in the children’s wing or go to 

heritage.church under the ‘What 

We Do’ tab. 

CUBA TRIP 
The next trip to Cuba is April 9-16.  

If you are interested in going, 

contact the church office at 474-

6424. 

GRIEFSHARE/DIVORCE CARE 
If you would like to participate in 

either one of these classes on 

Sundays starting January 27th, 

please contact the church office at 

474-6424. 

EMOTIONALLY HEALTHY 

RELATIONSHIPS 
We want to equip you with 

practical tools to really love people 
in difficult situations and mature 

them into adult followers of Jesus. 

Join us for Emotionally Healthy 

Relationships. Classes will meet 

Wednesday evenings beginning 

January 16th. Call the office for more 

information or to sign up. 

NEED A WORD? 
The Upper Room is a great source 

for a daily devotional. The January/

February issue is available in the 

Great Hall.  Available in large and 

small print. 

CITY ON OUR KNEES 
It’s been said that prayer is the 

single most important thing that we 

as Christians can do! What makes 

prayer even more powerful is when 

churches cross rac ia l  and 

denominational barriers to do it! 
 

Join with other churches from all 

over Fort Smith, and surrounding 

areas on Sunday, February 10th at 6 

pm at The House of Restoration as 

we come together to pray for our 

local communities and our nation. 

WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY 
Join the Women Seeking God Group 

as they look at the lives of “Twelve 

Women of the Bible” and what we 

can learn from them.  The study is 

13 weeks and we will meet every 

Thursday from 6-8 pm in room 

121.  Workbooks are available in 

the church office for $10.  Hope to 

see you there. 

THANK YOU 
Dear Ladies of Comfort, 

Thank you all so much for your 

time and gift of providing the meal 

for my family in our time of grief.  It 

was a wonderful blessing to us 

when we found out.  We did not 

have to worry about the meal that 

day.  Thank you for your kindness 

to us all. 

LIFE 2 LIFE MINISTRY 
If you are looking for a way to get 

connected to Heritage’s small 

groups, outreach, and ministry 

opportunities, join us for our Life 2 

Life event on Jan. 27th at 6:00 PM in 

the community room.  Ministry for 

children and youth  is available at 

the same time.  Contact Becki at  

bkneeland@heritage.church for 

information. 

PARENTSKILLS FOR RAISING TEENS 
The Center for Healthy Relationships (through John Brown University) 

wants to let you know about an upcoming workshop for parents. This is a 

great opportunity to invest in your relationship with your teen.  
 

ParentSkills for Raising Teens is specifically designed for parents who have 

or will soon have teenagers in their homes. Content areas of this workshop 

include how to enhance your own Emotional and Relational Intelligence 

when dealing with teenage challenges, various approaches to parenting, and 

the change of roles parents have as their children become young adults and 

continue their growth to independence. The cost of the workshop is $35. 
 

The location is the Fellowship Annex by Onyx in Springdale.  The workshop 

will be Saturday, January 26 from 8:30 am - 12:30 pm. Register early to save 

your spot.  For more information & to register go to http://

liferelationships.com/events/ 

MLK SERVICE 

Join Pastor Wes and other pastors 

for a community-wide service 

honoring Martin Luther King, Jr. on 

Sunday, January 20th at 6 pm at St. 

James Missionary Baptist Church in 

Fort Smith. 

JOY SEEKERS  
Ladies, invite a friend and join us at 

11 am for lunch (Dutch treat) this 

Friday January 11th at Frank’s in Van 

Buren.   If you have any questions 

call Vesta Everitt at 471-5476 or 

Alta Poppe at 471-1780.  

WEDNESDAY NIGHTS 
Activities resume next Wednesday, 

January 16th. Dinner begins at        

4:30 pm followed by Bible study for 

all ages at 5:45 pm (The Luke study for 

adults will meet in the Community Room, 

youth will meet in the Student Life Center 

and the Emotionally Healthy Relationship  

class will meet in the Fellowship Hall.) 

*Suggested donation for dinner: family $10 

maximum, adults $4, seniors $3, children $2.   

NEW CLASS FOR MEN 
The true masculinity of a man’s soul 

is a gift of strength building us into 

warriors to protect and serve those 

around us.  We invite you to join us 

as we recover our masculine heart, 

defined in an image of a passionate 

a n d  l o v i n g  G o d .  J a m e s 

Higginbotham will facilitate the 

study of John Eldredge’s, Wild at 

Heart which includes discussions, 

activities and various movies. The 

class will meet from 9-10:45 am 

beginning this Sunday, January 13th.  

Contact the church office to 

register. Hope to see you there! 

LET THE CHURCH BE THE 

CHURCH! 
We have an  exciting opportunity 

to BE the Church in our community 
o n  S a t u r d a y ,  J a n u a r y 

12th.  Congregations from across 

our community will gather to help 

the residents of the Sandstone 

neighborhood cleanup tornado 

debris. It will be an opportunity for 

work and fel lowship.  Most 

importantly , i t  wil l  be an 

opportunity to show the love of 

Jesus to our neighbors and be His 

hands and feet! Parking is scarce.  

Grab your work gloves and meet at 

Heritage at 8:30 am and we will 

carpool.  Let’s make Jesus Real 

in 2019! 

Engaging our Children’s Hearts in the Word 
΅"ÕÔ ÙÏÕ ÍÕÓÔ ÃÏÎÔÉÎÕÅ ÉÎ ÔÈÅ ÔÈÉÎÇÓ ×ÈÉÃÈ ÙÏÕ ÈÁÖÅ ÌÅÁÒÎÅÄ ÁÎÄ ÂÅÅÎ ÁÓÓÕÒÅÄ ÏÆȟ ËÎÏ×ÉÎÇ ÆÒÏÍ 

×ÈÏÍ ÙÏÕ ÈÁÖÅ ÌÅÁÒÎÅÄ ÔÈÅÍȟ ÁÎÄ ÔÈÁÔ ÆÒÏÍ ÃÈÉÌÄÈÏÏÄ ÙÏÕ ÈÁÖÅ ËÎÏ×Î ÔÈÅ (ÏÌÙ 3ÃÒÉÐÔÕÒÅÓȟ 

×ÈÉÃÈ ÁÒÅ ÁÂÌÅ ÔÏ ÍÁËÅ ÙÏÕ ×ÉÓÅ ÆÏÒ ÓÁÌÖÁÔÉÏÎ ÔÈÒÏÕÇÈ ÆÁÉÔÈ ×ÈÉÃÈ ÉÓ ÉÎ #ÈÒÉÓÔ *ÅÓÕÓȢ !ÌÌ 3ÃÒÉÐÔÕÒÅ 

ÉÓ ÇÉÖÅÎ ÂÙ ÉÎÓÐÉÒÁÔÉÏÎ ÏÆ 'ÏÄȟ ÁÎÄ ÉÓ ÐÒÏУÉÔÁÂÌÅ ÆÏÒ ÄÏÃÔÒÉÎÅȟ ÆÏÒ ÒÅÐÒÏÏÆȟ ÆÏÒ ÃÏÒÒÅÃÔÉÏÎȟ 

ÆÏÒ ÉÎÓÔÒÕÃÔÉÏÎ ÉÎ ÒÉÇÈÔÅÏÕÓÎÅÓÓȟ ÔÈÁÔ ÔÈÅ ÍÁÎ ÏÆ 'ÏÄ ÍÁÙ ÂÅ ÃÏÍÐÌÅÔÅȟ ÔÈÏÒÏÕÇÈÌÙ ÅÑÕÉÐÐÅÄ ÆÏÒ 

ÅÖÅÒÙ ÇÏÏÄ ×ÏÒËȢ΅ 2 Timothy 3: 14-13 
 

Some of you may know, I grew up going to Heritage. When I was in elementary school, Mrs. Allison and Mrs. Debbie began 

Timothy Team at Heritage. As a child, I remember walking through the year-long studies we did: memorizing scripture, 

wearing our shirts each week to school, and worshiping in the Fellowship Hall with Pastor Wes signing ȰMr. Postman.ȱ It 

brings back great memories as I witness each week the fruits of this ministry. 
 

With the start of the new year, I have begun a plan that leads me through the Bible in a year. Now I know for some of you 

this may be something you do every year, and for some it may be an impossible task. But, as I think about how much 

ground I will actually cover, it leads me to wonder if I could have done this when I was a child. And then I remember 

Timothy Team. While the curriculum does not walk you through the entirety of the Bible in a whole year, it does cover 

detailed scripture that teaches our children that commitment leads to a life of Godliness. So parents, I want to encourage 

you to read and study with your child, and go deeper than just completing the requirement. If we want the 

gospel to manifest in us, itȭs time we show our children that engaging in the Word is a priority, a joy, and it is 

do-able! 
 

Madison Simmons 

RUBIES’  BIBLE STUDY 
What happens when life looks very 

different from the reality for which 

we long? In It's Not Supposed to Be 

This Way, Lysa TerKeurst offers a 

Biblical perspective and hard-won 

advice to encourage readers facing 

their own chal lenges.  Find 

unexpected strength while wrestling 

between faith and feelings and learn 

how to stand through uncertainty 

and trust in God's goodness. 

Join us in the Welcome Center for 

this study starting on Monday, 

January 28th from 9 am - 12 pm. 

Childcare is available. See you 

there! 

 EMMAUS COMMUNITY 
We will have a reunion and planning 

meeting on Thursday, January 17, 

2019 at 7:00 PM in room 122.  This 

is an important meeting to help 

support the upcoming men’s and 

w o m e n ’ s  w a l k  a t  “ T h e 

Center” (formerly St. Scholastica).  

The men’s walk is February 28, 

March 1-3. The Women’s Walk is 

March 15-18.  

CELEBRATE THE DREAM 
If you are interested in joining 

Pastor LaToya in representing 

Heritage Church by marching in the 

Martin Luther King, Jr. parade in 

downtown Fort Smith on Monday, 

January 21st, contact the church 

office at 474-6424 or LaToya at  

lshepherd@heritage.church. 
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